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Q:  Is there a requirement to have a workplace violence policy?

[bookmark: _GoBack]A:  There currently is no regulation requiring workplace violence policies.  The facility should conduct a risk assessment, keeping in mind all four types of workplace violence, and determine if a policy should be developed.  The General Duty clause may be use to cite a facility if hazards exist.
